Limit Short-Term Vacation
Rentals In Our Neighborhoods

Don’t fall for the money grab!

When our city government abandoned the basic principles of
residential zoning they created a sense of entitlement for those that
would exploit our residential neighborhoods. The recent lawsuits
filed agamst our city by out-of-town operators of Short-Term
Vacation Rentals (STRs) demonstrate this sense of entitlement.

Pacific Grove’s November ballot measure to limit Short-Term
Vacation Rentals provides a democratic process for restoring the
zoning rules that once protected Pacific Grove residents and

neighborhoods.

Don’t fall for the misinformation of those exploiting our neighbor-
hoods and their outrageous tales of financial doom and gloom.
Let community zoning be your guide and joimn with us, Pacific
Grove Neighbors United. to restore balance to our community.

Read the Initiative at: www.pgneighbors.com
Or contact the city clerk (648-3181) for a copy, then,

VoteYES on M
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